
July 15, 2014 

Tuesday, July 15, 2014 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30 a.m. 

with Supervisors Brock, Stevenson and Carpenter present and accounted for; Chairman Brock presiding. 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to amend the agenda to include the appointment of 

Ryan Engle as Deputy Sheriff. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER, BROCK 

 Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to approve the Sheriff’s Amended Quarterly Report for 

the period ending March 31, 2014 and the Sheriff’s Quarterly Report ending June 30, 2014. 

YEA: CARPENTER, STEVENSON, BROCK 

 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to approve the Sheriff’s Yearly Report ending June 30, 

2014. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER, BROCK 

 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to approve the appointments of Vance Weltha and 

Amy Baldus as Reserve Sheriff’s Deputies, commission to expire December 31, 2016. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER, BROCK 

 Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to approve the appointment of Ryan Engle as Deputy 

Sheriff, commission to expire December 31, 2016. 

YEA: CARPENTER, STEVENSON, BROCK 

 Sheriff Halferty discussed the lightning strike at the Jasper County Law Enforcement Center. 

 Engineer Russ Stutt asked the Board to approve the purchase of a Final Pass Compactor that would 

attach to a motor grader.  The compactor cuts down on the amount of dust from the gravel. 

 Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to approve the purchase of a Final Pass Compactor 

from Bulldogger Services Inc., for the price of $27,900.00. 

YEA: CARPENTER, STEVENSON, BROCK 

 Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to approve the Recorder’s Monthly Report of Fees 

Collected for the period beginning June 1, 2014 and ending June 30, 2014. 

YEA: CARPENTER, STEVENSON, BROCK 

 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for July 8, 

2014. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER, BROCK 

 There were no Board appointments. 

 Zoning Administrator Larry Ryan told the Supervisors that the County had taken in $66,000 in building 

permit fees for last year which was the 3rd busiest year since building codes were put in place in 2003.  

 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to adjourn the Tuesday, July 15, 2014 Board of 

Supervisors meeting. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER, BROCK 



 

____________________________________   _____________________________________ 
     Dennis Parrott, Auditor       Joe Brock, Chairman 


